

February 24, 2018

Dear Hearts and Harmony Gala Guest,

Thank you very much for joining the Hoover Service Club at our annual fundraiser, the 2018 Hearts and Harmony Gala. As you may know, the Hoover Service Club was organized to give aid to the needy, further the education of Hoover City Schools students with scholarships and award outstanding citizenship among the Hoover City Schools students. Your attendance helped make the Hearts and Harmony Gala a truly "magical" evening.

Each individual reservation includes dinner with an estimated value of \$73.00. The amount of a contribution that is deductible for federal income tax purposes is limited to the amount contributed, reduced by the value of any goods or services provided by the organization. Accordingly, \$53.00 of each reservation is eligible for an income tax deduction.

Thank you again for your support of the Hoover Service Club.

Sincerely yours,

Hoover Service Club, Inc.

By:

Lori Callahan, as its Treasurer